
TOWN OF PITTSBORO 

In August, ordinance 
2024-16 was passed by 
the Town Council. This 
ordinance will impact the 
collection of trash for all 
residents within the 
Town of Pittsboro town 
limits. 
 
Effective Nov. 1, the new 
monthly fee will be 
$17.00 for each Town 
utility user or each  
separate dwelling for 
multi-family dwellings. 
 
All solid waste shall be 
put in receptacles and 
contained in bags,  
cardboard boxes or other 
containment devices. 
There should be no more 
loose trash within cans. 
 
All trash set out for 
pickup must fit inside the 
tote, any items not inside 
the tote or totes will not 
be picked up.  
 
The largest tote  
permissible for use is a 
96-gallon trash tote that 
has wheels, and a support 
arm that can be lifted by 
the trash truck. Pictured 
on the newsletter is an 
example of the type of 
tote that is accepted.  
 

The maximum number 
of totes is two per  
customer. 
 
A customer may  
continue to utilize their 
own tote or totes so 
long as it is approved 
by the Town to meet 
the necessary  
standards. 
 
Each residential or 
commercial customer 
shall receive and utilize 
one 96-gallon trash tote 
provided by the Town 
of Pittsboro should 
their existing tote does 
not meet the  

requirements or they 
wish to obtain a new 
tote. The roll out of 
new totes will start in 
November and contin-
ue throughout the next 
several months. 
 
An additional tote may 
be purchased from the 
Town at the customer's 
expense to the cost of 
the Town. Please  
contact Town Hall to 
make arrangements. 
 
If you have any  
questions about this 
new ordinance please 
contact Town Hall. 
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If you have items that 
can’t be disposed of 
through the Town of 
Pittsboro trash service 
there are other options 
in the area..  
 
Lizton Recycling Center 
8976 N. State Road 39 
Tuesday  9am – 6pm 
Wednesday  1pm – 7pm 
Thursday  9am – 6pm 
Saturday  9am – 3pm  
 
The Hendricks County 
Recycling District  hosts 
Tox-Away days during 
the course of the year. 
Please go to their web-
site at  
Recyclehendricks-
county.org for 2025 
dates and more  
information. 

SAFETY REMINDER 
If you smell natural gas 
and are worried about a 
leak please call USDI  at  

463-235-2307. 


